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" PUBLIC LIBRARY

Memo £H

To:  Mayor Rich Dionisio and Members of the Town Board

From: Galina Chemykh

CC:  Jacqueline Greer, Debra Scocchera

Date: 12/27/2022

Re: A Trustees of the Harrison Public Library Resignation

Dear Mayor Dionisio and the Members of the Town Board:

The Board of Trustees of the Harrison Public Library voted unanimously on December 14,
2022 to except trustee LoAn Austin resignation.

Galina Chernykh, Library Director.



